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          18th October, 2017 

 

 

Dear Prime Minister, 
 

 
I have written previously on four occasions and still my question as to why there has 
not been a criminal investigation into the Child X case has not been answered. 

 
I have received multiple letters of advice from your departments as to which cul-de-sac 
they would like me to go down so that this case, like so many others, can just 

disappear. 
 

So far I have been through an Educational Tribunal who were lied to and the Council 
was exposed; two complaint procedures (in-house) with Hertfordshire County Council 
which were a whitewash; and a non-existent complaints procedure at the GCC.  I have 

also been through the Ombudsman process to find it flawed, and where information 
disappeared and responses seemed contrived. 
 

If you have no facilities for your disabled children with specialist needs do not 
compound their misery by avoiding a true diagnosis otherwise our most vulnerable 

children get a double-whammy and are often severely damaged. 
 
Please could you answer my question as to why there has been no investigation, 

criminal or other?   
 

 
Should you require further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Howard Lamb 

DC 

The Surgery, 48 Marsh Road, Pinner, Middlesex, HA5 5NQ 

020-8866-3230/020-8866-8018 

 

 


